
Parents and pupils were asked about how enjoyable attending school was. 
Parents and pupils told us different things. Most parents said their children had enjoyed 
going to school every day or most days, but less than half of pupils said the same.*

Parents of Year 7 to 11 pupils 
told us that they had enjoyed 
going to school every day or 
most days in the past week.

Parents of secondary school 
pupils said their children 
enjoyed going to school 
every day or most days.

If this difference of opinion is something you want to talk about and if you feel like you'd 
like a bit more support then there are lots of resources available. A good place to start 
is the Every Mind Matters website - www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/

Last year we asked parents about childcare for before and after school. The Head of 
Wraparound Childcare Unit told us that the information from the Parent, Pupil and 
Voice made a substantial contribution to the Department for Education's case to 

fund the new Wraparound Childcare Programme. The findings were even 
mentioned in a budget speech in the House of Commons.

Spotlight - do pupils enjoy going to school? 

The chart below shows us in more detail what parents and pupils told us.
If you would like to have a look at the more detailed published findings, 
these can be found here: 

How often pupils enjoyed going to school over the past week
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*The respondents to the parents and pupils surveys may not have come from the same household.

www.gov.uk/government/publications/parent-pupil-and-learner-voice-omnibus-surveys-for-2023-to-2024

Here are a few reasons why you taking part in the Parent, 
Pupil and Learner Voice is so important.

Thank you for being a part of Parent, Pupil and Learner Voice
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We will invite you to more short surveys in the 
coming months by email and text message. 
The next survey will be in December 2024.

Upcoming surveys

You can get in touch with Verian with any 
queries or feedback you may have on 
pplvoice@veriangroup.com or on 
0800 046 8270
We also keep a list of FAQs and other 
information on our website www.pplvoice.co.uk

Any questions?

Here is how your views are turned into information which helps the Department for Education 
make decisions for education in England:

How does Parent, Pupil and Learner Voice work?
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This research is vital to the Department for Education because it 
provides regular, fast information to those who make decisions 
about education in England.

You are contributing to vital education research 

Having parent, pupils and learner voices included 
in research increases the accuracy of the data 
and its power to inform policy making.

What you think is important 

The survey has impact!


